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Department Source: Public Works                          

To:  City Council 

From:  City Manager & Staff 

Council Meeting Date:  April 15, 2019 

Re: Public Hearing related to the Proposed Replacement and Installation of Additional 

Security Cameras in City-owned Parking Garages   

 

 

 

A public hearing is being held for the proposed replacement and installation of additional 

security cameras in all city-owned parking garages at a cost of $249,418. An Interested 

Parties (IP) meeting was held on March 26, 2019 at City Hall.  

 

 

 

In 2017, Kenton Brothers Systems for Security was awarded the City contract to replace the 

physical access control systems in all city-owned facilities. As the Parking Utility planned and 

budgeted to upgrade and replace security cameras in the parking garages, the Information 

Technology department recommended that Public Works utilize this same vendor in order to 

support the City's long-term plan of converting all cameras within City departments to a 

centralized IP system, making it easier to share digital information that is captured through 

the cameras.  

 

City staff has worked with Kenton Brothers to develop a scope of services to include: 

 

 Converting analog camera systems to an IP system which will allow for a clearer video 

image, centralized staff access to video footage and increased security for all City-

owned parking garages. 

 Add cameras to the entrances and exits of all garages to support the transition to an 

automated payment system. 

 Add cameras to the top level of the 5th and Walnut Parking Garage for increased 

surveillance opportunities. 

 

The proposed project locations are: 10th and Cherry, 8th and Cherry, 6th and Cherry, Short 

Street, 8th & Walnut (Plaza) and 5th & Walnut parking garages.  

 

Staff hosted an IP meeting for this project on Tuesday, March 26th at 5:30 pm in Conference 

Room 1B of City Hall.  Three people signed in and all were supportive of this project.  The 

sign-in sheet and comment forms are attached. Installation of the cameras is expected to 

begin in late spring/early summer of 2019. 

 

 

 

Short-Term Impact: The cost of the project is $249,418 and is being funded from the FY2018 

Parking Enterprise funds allocated for an FY2019 Parking Capital Improvement project. 

Executive Summary 

Discussion 

Fiscal Impact 
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Long-Term Impact: Annual maintenance of the cameras is estimated to cost approximately 

$43,000/year and will be budgeted in the Parking Utility on an annual basis. 

 

 

 

Strategic Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Public Safety, Secondary Impact: Secondary, Tertiary Impact: Tertiary   
 

Comprehensive Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Not Applicable, Secondary Impact: Secondary, Tertiary Impact: Tertiary 

 

 

 

Date Action 

04/01/2019 R42-19-Setting a public hearing for the proposed replacement 

and installation of additional security cameras in city-owned 

parking garages. 

 

 

 

After public comment and Council discussion, direct staff to proceed with replacement and 

installation of additional security cameras in city-owned parking garages.  
 

Strategic & Comprehensive Plan Impact 

Legislative History 

Suggested Council Action 

http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/city-manager/
http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/community_development/comprehensive_plan/documents/ColumbiaImagined-FINAL.pdf

